
ATTENTION
Beginning December 1, 2023, we will launch a new

way to securely submit requests for prior

authorization review. All requests for New Mexico

Medical Insurance Pool (NMMIP) will be securely

submitted online via Atrezzo provider portal at

NMMIP.Kepro.com

The new NMMIP prior authorization website will

launch on November 1, 2023 which will provide

more information on registering for training

sessions which will begin November 13th.


